TALENT RELEASE
I, the undersigned, in consideration of possible publicity and other valuable consideration, receipt of which is hereby
acknowledged, hereby voluntarily, freely ,and irrevocably consent and authorize Flint Hills Resources, LLC and its
affiliates, designees, grantees and any entities or persons acting on behalf of any of the foregoing (collectively,
“Grantees”) to film, photograph and otherwise record my or, if under 18 years of age, my legal dependant’s likeness,
appearance, voice and any other indicia of my (or my legal dependant’s) identity (collectively, the “Recording”), and to
have such done, and grant Grantees the right to create, reproduce, distribute, perform, prepare derivative works based
on, adapt, translate, enhance, improve, alter, modify, publish, display, sell, transfer, exhibit and use the Recording and
my (or my legal dependant’s) voice, likeness, appearance, and any other indicia of my (or my legal dependant’s)
identity for any and all purposes, in any manner (including without limitation advertising, promotion and merchandising)
or form, including without limitation all video, audio, digital and print formats and any other media now known or
hereafter created, including without limitation films, social media, DVD’s, video tapes, audio tapes, digital audio files,
digital image files, photographs, prints, copies, facsimiles and electronically captured images thereof, without limitation
as to method of reproduction or exhibit and without any territorial or time restrictions. I also consent to the use of my
(or my legal dependant’s) name in connection with the Recording and my (or my legal dependant’s) voice, likeness,
appearance, and any other indicia of my (or my legal dependant’s) identity.
Further, on behalf of myself and, if applicable, my legal dependant, I hereby relinquish, give, transfer and assign to
Grantees all right, title, and interest I (or my legal dependant) may have in the Recording and any and all other finished
products contemplated by this Release, even as to me (and my legal dependant), and I agree that the Recording and
any and all materials created by or on behalf of Grantees are the property of Grantees. Further, Grantees may
exercise any and all rights granted in or contemplated by this Release without any right of review or inspection by me,
without any additional consent or authorization from me (or my legal dependant), and without any compensation to me
(or my legal dependant) whatever. I agree that no other material needs to be submitted to me (or my legal dependant)
for any further approval, and Grantees shall be without liability to me or any other person for any distortion or
illusionary effect resulting from the publication or dissemination of any likeness, audio recording other indicia of my (or
my legal dependant’s) identity.
I state further that (a) I am of legal age and capacity; (b) I have read, or have had read to me, this Release and have
had the opportunity to ask questions before its execution, and I am fully familiar with and understand its contents; (c) If
Talent is under 18 years of age, I am the parent, legal guardian or otherwise have the legal right to grant the rights
granted herein; and (d) I, on behalf of myself and any and all persons or entities claiming by, through, or under me,
hereby irrevocably release, acquit, and discharge Grantees from any and all liability based upon, arising out of or in
any way related to this Release or the exercise of the rights granted herein or contemplated hereby, whether foreseen
or unforeseen, or accrued or not accrued.
Date photograph(s) or recording(s) taken: _________________________________________________________
Description of photograph(s) or recording(s): ______________________________________________________
Photographer’s Complete Name: ________________________________________________________________
Name: (Please Print) _________________________________________________________________________
Street Address: ____________________________________ City: _____________ State: ____ Zip: __________
Telephone: _______________________________________
Talent Signature (if 18 or older): _________________________________________________________________
Parent/Legal Guardian (if Talent is under 18): ______________________________________________________
Date: _____________________________
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